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		Calendar Dates

TERM 4
(Week 9)
Thursday 3rd December - Prep 2021 Starting School Information Night at 7.30pm
Thursday 3rd December -  All library books due back to school TODAY
Friday 4th December -  Whole School Transition 9.30-11am
Friday 4th December -  School Canteen open at lunchtime
(Week 10)
Thursday 10th December -  3/4 "Camp in School" 8.30am-3.30pm
Friday 11th December -  Whole School Transition 9.30-11am
Friday 11th December - Parents' Association Meeting
(Week 11)
Monday 14th December - 5/6 Gumbuya World excursion all day
Tuesday 15th December - Reports online
Tuesday 15th December -  Whole School Transition 9.30-11am
Wednesday 16th December - Year 6 Graduation
Friday 18th December - Last day of term - 1.30pm Finish






		






		A message from David






		Extending Education
This time last year, we partnered up with Born to Soar; an exceptional program designed to challenge and support students excelling in their learning.  Enrolments are now being accepted for all students on a first in, first served basis.  More details can be found in this week’s newsletter and the team at Born to Soar welcome the opportunity to discuss how your child might benefit from being involved.
 
Student Engagement
This week has seen the entrepreneurial skills of our Year 3 and 4 student exceed expectations as they continue to prepare for tomorrow’s Extravaganza!   In collaboration, groups have planned, designed and created a broad range of exciting initiatives as part of their Earn and Learn program.  Elena and I were lucky enough to have been invited and ‘trial’ out some of the activities.
 
Thank You
Our sincere gratitude to the Rowter-Neira Family who kindly donated their piano a couple of years back.  Part of their commitment to Box Hill North is an annual tune of the piano which is most appreciated by our students, particularly as restrictions continue to lift and many of our programs return to normal. 
 
Student Safety
It is really nice to see so many student walk, ride and scoot to Box Hill North.  Not only does this reduce the need for traffic, it provides a great start and end to a day of learning.  While we encourage physical activity, it is important that we also consider the safety of everyone.  This week, class teachers have revisited the need for all students (and even adults!) to walk bikes and scooters when entering or exiting the grounds.  2020 has been difficult enough and the last thing anyone wants is an accident that could easily have been avoided.  If your child rides or scoots to school/kinder, please lead a discussion about this and it's purpose.  Thank you for your support.
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	On a positive note, I really enjoyed being part of the Year 5 Bike Ed Program today.  Our students are amazing.  The way they care for each other and members of our community is second to none and along the way, it was nice to receive many compliments on the presentation of our students from other track users.  Thank you Dan Edwards for making yourself available and handy skills to fix up a couple of bikes! 
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David Pelosi
Principal
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	Our Online Uniform Shop stocks all items of uniform, bags and accessories. Simply purchase your item via the online shop using your debit or credit card via Paypal, and the uniform will sent home through your child’s classroom.  If you are seeking 2nd hand items, please contact Trish and Sarah at the office on 9890 5023.
Alternatively, the uniform shop is also available through our Website under the tab of current parents.


















		






		Water and Storm Water Audit
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	Library News

All outstanding books MUST be returned ASAP.  Any books NOT returned will incur a fee.

Many thanks for your assistance,
Kristen L & Deb C (Library)









		






		SUNSMART REMINDER -
HATS and DRINK BOTTLES
As a sunsmart school the time has come for students to wear a hat at recess and lunch time.  Our school sunsmart policy states that students need to start wearing appropriate hats (wide brimmed) daily from September 1st to the last day in April.  Please see the office or the uniform shop if you need to order a new hat for your child.
Also please ensure your child brings a drink bottle each day clearly labelled. 
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		Thank you to our BHNPSK community for your generosity supporting the Salvation Army Food Drive and also a huge thank you to the Tolliday family for co-ordinating this collection.






		






		EDVOS Toy Appeal
Thank you to everyone who supported the EDVOS Christmas Toy Appeal by giving a financial donation!  Your generosity is appreciated.






		






		Share the Dignity Bag Appeal
Thank you to our BHNPSK community for your generous support.  We received over 26 bags filled with essential hygiene products.  A huge thank  you to Narelle (Kinder) for co-ordinating this appeal!
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	WOODWIND LESSONS 2021

Flute, Clarinet, Saxophone
With Ceri Hills (Bmus, AmusA, DipEd)
Enjoy the lifelong benefits of music!
 
2021 LESSON PRICES:
Individual 30 minute lesson $35 per week
Individual 20 minute lesson $25 per week
Paired 30 minute lesson $18.50 per week*
(*Subject to availability)
 
ENSEMBLE EXPRESSION OF INTEREST:
I am planning to offer an Ensemble one recess per week for Woodwind or other suitable instruments (e.g. Brass, Percussion). The ensemble is open to musicians who have learnt for at least 6 months, including those who learn with other teachers.
Cost would be $60 per term (subject to minimum enrolments). Please get in touch if your child would be interested in joining!
For enquiries please contact ceri.hills@outlook.com
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	Chicken Roster

Our chickens need your help on the weekends please!  If you are able to assist with our chickens on Saturday or Sunday this term, please click here to add your name and availability to the roster.  All instructions are on the google doc where you put your name down or you can email josie.gonzalez@education.vic.gov.au. 

Also any eggs laid on the day of your cleaning and feeding, you get to keep!
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BHNPSK 'INSPIRED' RECIPE BOOK FOR SALE

Terrific gift idea, our own recipe book filled with much loved recipes from past and current families and staff.  Now only $10 each.   Available to purchase at the office.









		






		Sandpit Toys Needed!
We are seeking donations please of any plastic tools, buckets, scoops, etc that we can use in our sandpit.  Items can be left at the office.  Many thanks!






		






		[image: https://gallery.mailchimp.com/60f37e261783599b4c7c30e8f/images/1dac92ea-c024-40c6-9b18-3a2c02f12afa.jpg]






		Hi Everyone,  
 
I would like to congratulate the "Virtual Dinner" team for their epic effort.  We provided lunch/dinner to our teachers and school community: cooked, served and delivered 700 dumplings, 260 samosas, 29x Chicken Noodle, 24 x Chicken curry, 17 x Rice, 14 x Veg Noodle and 6 Chicken Rice set.  Thank you very much to our team: Katherine L, Daisy, Ellen, Shweta, Louise O, Brenda B and John D, Janice T and Mel H.  A huge "Thank you" to Shwe and her business  for giving our community a delicious dinner and generously donating all the profits to our school.  Order lunch/dinner with Shwe Kitchen Australia to support a local family owned business.
 
We are very pleased to announce that our canteen is now open every Friday for students until the end of the year.  Thank you to parents who will be helping tomorrow.  We know you are just as excited as our students.
 
Cake raffle is on tomorrow Friday 4th December. Don't forget to bring small change.  Thank you very much to Ellia K for offering your lovely cake and we are looking forward to Jo S's cake for the week after.
 
Enjoy the weather and have a great weekend 
 
Duong Padgett
PA President
 
"Nothing Is Impossible.  The Word Itself Says " I'm Possible"  - Audrey Hepburn
 
 
VIRTUAL PARENTS/TEACHERS XMAS CHOIR
“Jingle Bells” along with this video  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UPeol7oEzrw, upload to dropbox link  https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1nJK9KUnLqlSbPgv_uaRDb6yfdFXgS4IY?usp=sharing) 
Please contact Kate Hayes:  kate@hayesrus.com for lyrics and important setting-up/how to instructions.  
 
CAKE RAFFLE
Cake raffle is on tomorrow Friday 4th Dec and runs every Friday at school assembly, don't forget your gold coins.  Thank you very much Mia and Mel H for their wonderful cake.  
 
CANTEEN 
Thank you to our canteen helpers for tomorrow Friday 4th December. Menu: icy poles, moosies, popcorn, slushies & chips  
 
UPCOMING EVENTS
 
Term 4      
CANTEEN (4/12)
PA MEETING (11/12)






		






			[image: https://mcusercontent.com/60f37e261783599b4c7c30e8f/images/8dd869b6-5a53-4c73-ae6c-690f107fa9bf.png]


	The New BHNPSK
Parent Community Page
We welcome all kinder and school families to join our private parent Facebook group. This group has been created to support the families of Box Hill North Primary and Kindergarten to connect. The group is open to discussion about upcoming events and communication between kindergarten and school families.

https://www.facebook.com/groups/bhnpskcommunitygroup
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		Box Hill North Primary Kindergarten offers 3 and 4 year old kindergarten programs. Our play based kindergarten program aims to nurture the whole child, and guide them on a journey of exploration and curiosity. Our dedicated staff ensure that each child reaches their full potential, and builds the ability to be a lifelong learner. Enrolments are being taken. Access the school's website page to download an enrolment form. 
Check out our Facebook page for the latest news and see what the children have been up to.   https://www.facebook.com/bhnpskinder/
Danielle Cogley
Kindergarten Director
Box Hill North Primary School Kindergarten
P: 98971265
E: danielle.cogley@education.vic.gov.au
Please note email address has been updated






		






		[image: https://gallery.mailchimp.com/60f37e261783599b4c7c30e8f/images/c324fa32-343d-4dcd-b274-c1ec6f0de8a9.jpg]






		Dear Parent/Carers,
 
Getting ready for Christmas
This week children helped setting up our Christmas tree and decorating the room. Children made Christmas houses using cartons and twigs. Children are busy writing letters to Santa.
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Pancakes for breakfast
Children enjoyed cooking pancakes with our educator. We added wholemeal flour and berries to make it yummier. We provide healthy and delicious breakfast  and nutritious foods for children and meet the food and drink guidelines for outside school hours care.  









		Health and Allergy 
There are a number of children with health and allergy requirements at the program. We ask that all Parents/ guardians to please make sure updated action plans are given to the coordinator to copy. If your child requires an Epi-pen, please make sure the Epi-pen is stored at the service.  
If you would like a copy of OSHClub's Anaphylaxis Policy, please feel free to ask. 
 
Time to Slip, Slop, Slap!
Just a reminder that as it is Term 4, it’s time to Slip, Slop, Slap! Please make sure your child brings a hat to the OSHClub program. OSHClub has a “No hat- No outside play” policy. OSHClub also provides sun cream.  If your child is allergic to a particular type of sun cream, please inform the coordinator (Mandy) at the program. We also encourage you to read our sun smart policy.
 
Craft Items Required- milk bottles!
In coming weeks, we are learning how to recycle milk bottles and for some activities we require some (10) bottles. The 1L milk bottles are preferable, though I am willing to accept any other bottle types (not glass). If you could drop them off at the OSHC/ Performing Arts room, we would really appreciate it.
 
Next week’s goal:  to celebrate Christmas spirits.
At OSHClub our motto is “Happy Children Learning” and we create a stimulating environment to ensure all children are engaged while doing things they love. Every session includes both a passive (e.g. cooking, art, reading) and an active (e.g. sports, games, competitions) activity to cater for the wide variety of children we have here.

See you next week!
Mandy and Prachi
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			Parent Information

	[bookmark: _GoBack]OSHC program phone: 0432 017 658 (7am-9am & 3pm-6pm)
Coordinator: Mandy Kaur                          Educator: Prachi Kaul
OSHClub Head Office: 1300 395 735 (8am-6pm)
OSHClub Accounts: oshaccounts@junioradventuresgroup.com.au
 
All families must be enrolled to attend the program, remember this is free!! Please create an account online at www.oshclub.com.au
All bookings and cancellations can also be managed via your online account. For on the day bookings please contact the Coordinator direct at the program.
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	Please see Noticeboard near the staff room for information regarding
· Woolworths Cricket Blast for 5-7 year olds - Kerrimuir Cricket Club - click here for more information
· Blackburn Vikings Basketball - click here for more information
· Private Maths Tutoring - click here for more information
· Doncaster Baseball Club - learn and play baseball for boys and girls of all ages click here
· Kerrimuir Cricket Club registration open now click here
· Box Hill North Dental - click here for a brochure
· Online Drawing Lessons with Louisa - enrol at http://tiny.cc/mjrtmz   All queries 0427 734 915 or louisakshabani@gmail.com
· Online art classes - click here for a flyer with further information
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As part of our Stephanie Alexander Kitchen Garden program, some students in Year 3 and 4
completed a water audit within the school. Collating data on what water sources we had and
how efficiently these sources were being used. Following the collection of data students
assessed any ways of reducing water usage. This all tied into our work with maintaining our
5-star sustainability rating.
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